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Re: Florida Power & Light Company’s Request for Confidential Classification in
Docket No. 20240012-EG

Dear Mr. Teitzman:

[ am enclosing, in the above-referenced docket, a replacement flash drive from Florida
Power & Light Company’s (FPL’s) Request for Confidential Classification of Information
Provided in its Supplemental Responses to Florida Rising, Environmental Confederation of
Southwest Florida and League of United Latin American Citizens’ First Request for Production
of Documents (Nos. 1 and 2) filed on June 21, 2024, Document No. 06837-2024. The flash drive
includes Exhibit A, which contains confidential documents.

If there are any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at 561-304-5662.

Sincerely,

half of

illiam P. Cox
Senior Counsel
Fla. Bar No. 0093531
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